REPUBLIC OF MAURITIUS
Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Regional Integration & International Trade

My Ref: 18666/306 8 September 2022

Dear Sir,

Recognition of AFRINIC as an International Organization

| refer to your email dated 7 March 2022 and the ensuing exchange of
correspondence between the AFRINIC and this Ministry regarding the renewed
request for AFRINIC to be recognized as an International Organization under the
International Organizations and Conferences (Privileges and Immunities) Act of
the Republic of Mauritius.

| wish to inform you that, following the consideration of the request by the
competent authorities, the abovementioned request cannot be entertained.

Please accept, dear Sir, the assurances of my high consideration.

Ve

V. Al¥uchoomun
for Secretary for Foreign Affairs
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